
 

 

Dear all. 

Our first event, the Easter Disco, has been a huge success. I’m sure you will all 

agree that the children all had a wonderful time and it was fantastic to see 

school discos restored. 

None of this would have been possible without the support and hard work of 

our volunteers. 

We would like to also say a huge thank you to all the parents and 

grandparents who donated raffle prizes, they were fabulous and helped raise 

more funds for future events. 

Thank you to the teachers who supported us and stayed behind after school 

to help and a massive thank you to Disco Dave. 

And finally, a thank you to all the children for the fantastic decorated eggs, 

you are all winners to us. 

We all look forward to the next Friends of St. Cuthbert’s event. 


